Shemeld Street
Beacon 6472

2/08/2019

To the Mt.Marshall Shire council,

and Shemeld Street.

The nibs at this intersection have been extended right up to the bitumen section of the road,
essentially changing the boundary definition of the road to now being one that is irregular and

appear to be wide and open , yet at this intersection point , half way down the road, the nibs extend
into the road and force the traffic to change line, only to then open up again at the next intersection.
If this confuses the drivers, it is therefore also dangerous.

(see photo of approaching caravan. It is visibly changing its driving line as it approaches the
intersection)

We were aware that there was consultation with the Shire regarding the curbing of Rowlands street,
and were satisfied with what we thought to be the final agreement between the Mt Marshall Shire

and the Beacon Progress Association (as discussed with Noel Miguel).
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Please note:

This letter has been signeqd by 100%

of the residents of Shemeld Street.

Sinceraly,
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